
In addition to the common sense arguments against the uncontrolled use of fireworks in
Windham presented by the Windham Police Department and the Windham Fire/Rescue
Department, I would like to offer one more consideration. To quote John Lennon, “Give peace a
chance!”

When fireworks were restricted to the 4th of July and New Year’s Eve we knew what to expect
and when to expect it. Now, with the freedom to fire off the “newest and hottest fireworks” any
day of the year at any time of day (mostly by those “from away” who don’t care about their
neighbors) we never know what to expect nor when to expect it.

Please restrict the use of fireworks to specific days of the year and if possible to specific
locations so that those of us who live here year round will know when we are safe from this
intrusion into our lives and when we are not.

Thank you,

Robert J. Seeber
90 Vista Drive
Windham ME
(207) 892-0152


